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Town of Oakville 
Memorandum 

 
                                        

 

  
To:  Heritage Oakville Advisory Committee 
  
From: Carolyn Van Sligtenhorst, Heritage Planner 
  
Date: December 6, 2022 
  
Subject:   Delegated Heritage Permits 
  

 

 

The following heritage permits were issued by Heritage Planning staff from September 
2022 to November 2022 in accordance with the Heritage Delegation By-law: 
 
HP046/22-42.20T – 328 Trafalgar Road 
Construct small pantry on north elevation of house and replace non-historic windows 
and doors. 
 
HP047/22-42.20A – 39 Allan Street 
Removal and replacement of sugar maple in front yard. 
 
HP048/22-42.20F – 144 Front Street (Dingle Park) 
Landscaping works in Dingle Park. 
 
HP049/22-42.20T – 134 Thomas Street 
Reconstruction of non-historic front porch, landscaping and alterations to non-historic 
windows doors and shutters. 
 
HP052/22-42.20P – 86 Park Avenue 
Alterations to roofline of existing non-heritage rear wing. 
 
HP053/22-42.20T – 400 Trafalgar Road 
Minor alterations to a previously approved heritage permit for a new addition. 
 
HP054/22-42.20N – 8 Navy Street 
Installation of new sign for the Debwewin project. 
 
HP055/22-42.20L – 125 Lakeshore Road East 
Installation of new commercial signage. 
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